ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
MONDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2014
10TH DAY OCTOBER REGULAR

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on October 27, 2014 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. All Commissioners were present.

At 9:45 a.m., the Commission met with Adair County Sheriff, Robert Hardwick; Dave Hurt,
Finance Coordinator for the Sheriff’s Department; Adair County Treasurer, Lori Smith and
Adair County Clerk, Sandy Collop. Also present was KTVO television.

The Sheriff stated that a 10 year grant the department had participated in had ended on
September 30, 2014. The funds had covered drug surveillance and search warrant service
operations throughout the County. He was requesting that money be moved from one of the
department’s fund to another in order to continue paying for this services at the same rate as the
expired grant.

Mrs. Smith stated that the County does not provide for in-house grants and didn’t even know if
we had the capability to do that. Mrs. Collop had checked with the Missouri State Auditor’s
office and their recommendation was to pay wages at an overtime rate if the services were to
continue. It had not been determined if the Law Enforcement General Fund could sustain this
expense, but they were requesting separate funding.

Additional information would need to be gathered in order to go forward with the request.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on October 27, 2014.
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